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From: EAPO <info@eapo.org>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Thu, Feb 24, 2000  8:32 AM
Subject: C. SCIT 2477

                        Klaus-Peter Wittig
                        Deputy Director
                        Inter-Office Information Services Department
                        WIPO
                        PO Box 18, CH-1211 Geneva 20
                        Fax: +41-22 733 54 28
                        scit.mail@wipo.int

                        February 24, 2000

Dear Mr. Wittig,

With  reference to your Circular C. SCIT 2477 dated January 17, 2000 I
would like to express our approval for all points of the draft reports
of the fourth Plenary session of the Standing Committee on Information
Technologies (SCIT) and the second session of the SCIT Workings Groups.
The EAPO has no additional comments on the mentioned documents.

Sincerely yours,

Pyotr Dzegelyonok
Head of the Information and Search Systems Department
Eurasian Patent Organization


